
 
IMC AWARDS TO MUMBAI POLICE PERSONNEL  

FOR OUTSTANDING PUBLIC SERVICE  
on Thursday, March 20, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

   
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Fifth edition of “IMC Awards to Mumbai Police Personnel for 
Outstanding Public Service” will be held as per the following details: 
 
Date    :  Thursday, March 20, 2025 
Time    :  6:00 p.m.  
Venue :  Walchand Hirachand Hall, 4th Floor, IMC, Churchgate, Mumbai 400 020 
 
Mr. Vivek Phansalkar, IPS, Commissioner of Police, Mumbai will be the Chief Guest at the function. 
 
We extend our cordial invitation to you to attend this Award Function and join us for the dinner thereafter. 
 
In acknowledgement to the outstanding services rendered by the Mumbai Police personnel and as a mark 
of its sincere appreciation and gratitude, IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry has established “IMC 
Awards for Outstanding Public Service” for Police personnel.    
 
The scrutinizing committee comprising senior representatives from Mumbai Police and IMC shortlisted 
winners from the many nominations received for the period from 2024 to 2025. The Awardees will be 
awarded with a Trophy, Citation and a cash prize of Rs.1,00,000/- each.  
 
The categories include detection of crime, conviction of crime, best recovery, outstanding work for traffic 
control, investigation of cybercrime, help provided to juvenile, courageous act, among others.   
 
Police officers put their lives on the line for us every single day. They have got a tough job to maintain 
public safety and hold accountable those who break the law. Hence it would be nice to spend few hours for 
them to acknowledge, encourage and appreciate the services they rendered. 
  
Enclosed please find programme for the Award Function. 
 
Kindly note that there is NO PARTICIPATION FEE. However, registration is mandatory. 

 

Please register on the following link:     https://www.imcnet.org/events-2458 

 
For any assistance for registration you may contact Ms. Rupali Shelar at rupali@imcnet.org or by phone at 

7122 6650. 

Look forward to welcoming you on 20th March 2025. 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Ajit Mangrulkar 
Director General  
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